
 
Official Information provided by local authorities in response to the COVID-19 
pandemic from 27th March to 3rd April 
 

 

Over the last week Angle Community Council has received further official information 
and guidance from local authorities in response to the current crisis. 
 
Rather than publish all the articles separately we thought it would be more helpful to list 
the subjects covered and to provide links for members of the public to access the 
information themselves.  Updates are being added regularly so please check these sites 
on a daily basis or contact the authorities direct if you have any questions. 
 
Pembrokeshire County Council – Detailed information can be accessed via 
www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk, by twitter on @pembrokeshirecc, or via their Facebook 
page.  They publish press releases and general information on a daily basis. 
 
Subjects this week include: 

• Closure of Scolton Manor 

• Changes to Free School Meals 

• Nothing Rubbish about Zoe’s New Challenge 

• Advice for Council Tenants on Precautions for Maintenance Staff 

• Information re School Applications 

• St Marks School at Merlin’s Bridge to open as Extra Childcare Hub 

• Cemeteries Closed to Public Access 

• Covid-19 Grants for Small Businesses 

• Redeployment of Council Staff to Maintain Critical Services 

• Pembs Suspension of Car Parking Charges for NHS Health and Social Care Workers 

• School Staff Video Spreads Positive Message to Students 

• Help Required to Produce Face Masks for NHS Staff 

• Call to Stay Safe and Respect the Countryside 
 
Pembrokeshire National Coast Path Authority – Although the offices in Pembroke Dock 
have closed to the public information is accessible on www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/, 
on twitter @PembsCoast or on their Facebook page. 
 
Simon Hart MP, Minister of State for Wales – Is publishing the latest national and local 
information on simon-hart.com, on his twitter account @Simonhartmp and on Facebook 
 
The Welsh Government has also issued guidance for working memorial masons and a 
press release setting out their approach to legislation.  Please speak to one of the 
Community Councillors if you would like more information on either of these. 
 

http://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/
http://www.pembrokeshirecoast.wales/

